
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

April 3, 2017 

 

Our meeting was held at the church. We all enjoyed refreshments prepared by our hostess 

Marilyn upon arrival. There were nine women in attendance. They were: Vicki Trentham, 

Wanda Bowers, Bobbie Jo Barrett, Judy Hinkle, Rev. Christine Bohn, Marilyn Brumley, 

Lisa Balabas, Ruth Burkey, and Beth Morrell. 

 

Ruth called our meeting to order and announcements and prayer requests were made 

known. Ruth opened our meeting with prayer. Our Purpose was read in unison. Judy gave 

the Minute for Mission. Ruth led our discussion of Lesson Four of our Bible study and 

concluded with prayer. 

 

Following our lesson, the secretary’s report was read and the treasurer’s report given. We 

had a balance of $449.92 in the checking account. 

 

Marilyn shared correspondence: A newsletter from the Hope Center and a newsy letter 

from Ethan Self thanking us for our donation to his Commissary Fund. 

 

There was no old business. Our mission project for the month was the Holston Camp 

Scholarship. Beth made the motion that we give $200 which was seconded by Lisa. 

 

We closed our meeting with the Mizpah Benediction. 

 

Our next meeting will be on May 7th. It will be at the church and everyone is asked to 

bring a snack for 1 or 2 people to share. The Mission Interpretation will be given by 

Marilyn Brumley and Lesson Five of the Bible study will be led by Lisa Balabas. 

Communion will be prepared by April Marenco on May 7th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 


